
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
We would like to forward you the name and contact information for Grace Robertson’s replacement at 
the Internal Revenue Service. Grace formally worked as a Program Analyst in the Examination 
Specialization & Technical Guidance division and had oversight duties of the Low-Income Housing Tax 
Credit (LIHTC). Her replacement’s information is below:  
 
Milton Pagan 
Internal Revenue Service 
PA: LIHC Program 
EQTS – MS 4412 
333 West Broadway 
San Diego, CA 92011 
619-615-9583 office 
619-615-3724 fax 
 
e-mail: sbse.lihc@irs.gov 
 
Grace provided a brief introduction in her last newsletter:  

  
“Milton Pagan, a senior program analyst at the Internal Revenue Service, has joined SBSE’s 
Technical Issues group and will be working with the IRC §42 program. Although new to the IRC 
§42 program, Milton has been with the Service for over 27 years, with assignments including the 
Examination of Income, Ponzi/Investment Theft Losses, Fraud, and the Whistleblower Program. 
Milton is located in San Diego, California. Communications should be directed to the IRC §42 
mailbox.” 

 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 
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